
Government of Haryana 
Town and Country Planning Department 

 
TENDER NOTICE 

 

The Government of Haryana intends to prepare an Integrated Economic 
Development Plan of Panchkula Region. The Department of Town and Country 
Planning, Haryana, had invited the online Request for Proposals (RFP) from 
consultancy agency/organization, consulting firm/consortiums having relevant 
experience, expertise and other pre-requisites for the said assignment from 
23.10.2017. 

Now in view of various pre-bid queries and subsequent deliberations, the 
RFP document was modified and accordingly, the corrigendum containing the 
clarifications on the bid-queries & the modified RFP Document was uploaded on 
the website of the Department (www.tcpharyana.gov.in) as well as on e-tender 
portal https://haryanaeprocurement.gov.in on 29.12.2017 by extending the last 
date for submission of bids by 31.01.2018. 

However, since the 31.01.2018 is Gazetted Holiday in the State, 
therefore, the last date for submission of the applications, as per modified 
RFP Document, has been postponed to 01.02.2018.  

 Hence, the revised last date for submission of bids is 11:30 
A.M. on 1st February, 2018 and opening of technical bids shall be at 
03:00 P.M. on 01.02.2018. 

 

(V.K. Goyal) 
Chief Coordinator Planner (NCR), 

Haryana, Panchkula. 
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